
NORTH WEST SCOPA TO HOLD PFMA PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR PUBLIC 

WORKS AND ROADS DEPARTMENT  

North West Provincial Legislature, Thursday, 08 November 2018 – The 

Standing Committee on Provincial Public Accounts (Scopa) will tomorrow hold 

Public Finance Management Act public hearings for the Department of Public 

Works and Roads. The hearing will focus on the 17/18 financial year Audit 

Outcomes of the department.   

 

Details of the meetings: 

Date:              Thursday, 08 November 2018  

Time:            11h00 - 15h00  

Venue:           Committee Room 2 (Legislature Building) 

 

ISUED BY NORTH WEST PROVINCIAL LEGISLATURE MEDIA & 

COMMUNICATION UNIT ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON, HON. 

MAHLAKENG MAHLAKENG 

 

For more information contact Namhla Luhabe on 0795270628. 

 
 


